View this email in your browser













22 August 2023

"Meanwhile August moved toward its impervious finale." From the poem "September" by Deborah Landau

In the event that this *e-Libris* is cut short by your email service, please click the link at the bottom of the email to see the newsletter in its entirety.







Editor: Carolyn Dubol

Regular Hours Resume Tuesday 29 August



Whether you are enjoying e-books "on the road" or are back in Paris and looking for a quiet place to read, the Library has you covered throughout the summer.

We remain on our summer schedule through Monday 28 August:

Sundays and Mondays: CLOSED Tuesdays and Wednesdays: 13h–19h

Thursdays, Fridays, and Saturdays: 10h-16h

We return to our regular hours on Tuesday 29 August:

Tuesdays and Wednesdays: 10h-21h

Thursdays, Fridays, and Saturdays: 10h-19h

Sundays: 13h–19h Mondays: Closed

Don't miss next week's issue of this newsletter, where we will feature our upcoming fall programs.

We look forward to seeing you soon!

All the best, The Library team The American Library in Paris is an independent, non-profit institution that receives no regular government funding. Your generosity is essential in keeping the Library vibrant and creative.

All contributions are tax-deductible to the fullest extent allowed by law.

americanlibraryinparis.org











The American Library in Paris 10 rue du Général Camou Paris, France 75007 FR

Want to change how you receive these emails? You can <u>update your preferences</u> or <u>unsubscribe from this list</u>.